
From:   
Sent: 13 June 2022 14:30 
To: planning <planning@boston.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: 11 Churchill drive objection to toot lane development 

 

Yes it is that B/21/0465 

But the website they say we can put our opinions to isn’t working that is why we have 

contacted yourselves 

Regards Deborah & Clive sadler  

From:   
Sent: 13 June 2022 12:48 
To: planning <planning@boston.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: 11 Churchill drive objection to toot lane development 

  

Please be aware that the website the developers have given on there flyer is not obtainable to 

contact & complain .Obviously so you can’t complain  

 

 

 

On Monday, June 13, 2022, 12:43 pm,  

Deborah Sadler 

11 Churchill Drive Boston PE210NH     

We would like to object to planning consent of the development west of toot lane boston. 

This developer is intending to alter the drain on our boundary which puts us at risk of 

flooding & also ruins our view & takes away the security of our bungalow as we have a four 

foot hedge as a boundary. 

How can they take a drain away & put a swale in then build there buildings higher so we get 

to flood it’s a flood plane our property shouldn’t be put at risk 

Please acknowledge this email as apparently there’s a two week window! 

Yours sincerely  

Deborah & Clive Sadler 

 

 

 




